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REPUBLIC OF MALAWI

MALAWI STATEMENT ON UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF LIECHTENSTEIN

9 MAY 2023
Mr. President

1. Malawi warmly welcomes LIECHTENSTEIN to this review and takes note of the steps taken in the promotion and protection of human rights. This includes the ratification of various human rights instruments and cooperation with regional and United Nations bodies and mechanisms.
2. We make the following recommendations
a. Continue to take steps to increase representation of women in decision making positions. 
b. Continue to take concrete measures to combat human trafficking.

c. Ensure the promotion and protection of the rights of migrants, refugees and asylum seekers.
We wish LIECHTENSTEIN all the best during this review. 
Thank you.    

